
You are invited to share your voice and listen deeply to each other
as we consider new possibilities for both the growth and future of

the church in the Northern Beaches region 
of the Diocese of Broken Bay.

Please complete the online form (QR) to register. 
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https://www.bbcatholic.org.au/mission/pdnb


Bishop Anthony Randazzo invites everyone in our community 
the opportunity to participate in the Pastoral Discernment

Northern Beaches project. 

The Project aims to understand the unique challenges and
opportunities distinct to the Northern Beaches Deanery in order
to develop a Pastoral Mission that enables all in the community
the opportunity to participate more fully in the Mission of Jesus

Christ.

All members of our community are invited to take part in one of
the planned Warringah Parish Consultation Forums.

This is an opportunity for us to listen deeply to each other and
attend to how the Holy Spirit is moving within us.

We want to hear from you on how our parish and school
communities can give thanks to God for the way in which the
Spirit is at work in the life of the local Church, and to consider

new possibilities for both the growth and future of the Northern
Beaches region. Please consider joining us!

Invite family, friends, neighbours, young people – everyone is
welcome! We want to reach a broad range of contributors to

participate in this listening and dialogue opportunity.

If you can’t make the community listening and dialogue session,
visit: www.bbcatholic.org.au/pdnb to submit your individual

submission for consideration.


